
Pray for all the new students  
who are starting at Ridley in 2019.

Pray that our graduating Missional 
Leadership students get ministry 
jobs, and that new members join 
in 2019.

Praise God for Sam and Elizabeth 
who will be student leaders in 
Chapel in 2019. Pray for good 
modelling of expository preaching 
to students.

Pray that the closure of the library 
building over summer will not  
hinder students completing 
Semester 3 online units of study.

Give thanks for a busy calendar  
of well attended events in 2018.

Pray for excellent communication 
and teamwork between the 
members of the Registry team, 
particularly in the face of disruptions 
to normal office functions during  
the building project.

Pray for students engaging in 
theological study for the first  
time, that they will be better 
equipped for good works in their 
churches, families, workplaces  
and communities. 

Thank God for the completion  
of the new Marketplace Institute 
online subject, ‘Biblical Theology  
of Work’. Pray that it will be a 
blessing for all those who take  
it in Semester 2, 2019.

Ask God’s blessing on a new  
set of Ridley Online units being 
prepared, and pray for God’s  
wisdom as we strive to balance 
online and campus offerings.

Pray for the College administration, 
for wisdom in the busy end of year 
time and good planning for 2019.

Thank God for the learning and 
discussions amongst the students 
in the Global Mission Learning 
Community. Pray they will be 
adventurous in seeking cross-
cultural ministry opportunities  
in Australia and overseas.

Pray for Launch Camp, for its 
organisation and for all who attend.

Pray that College graduates  
will promote the gospel faithfully, 
through their lives and ministries.  
Ask that God will make them fruitful 
for the sake of his kingdom and the 
glory of his Son.

Pray that God will continue to  
raise up more men and women  
to be trained to preach God’s  
word in churches across our land. 
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Pray for students and other library 
borrowers that they will plan ahead 
and be patient when there are 
delays in obtaining library books 
over summer, due to limited access 
to the library building. Pray that they 
will make good use of the library’s 
many electronic resources. 

Pray for the teaching of modern 
history in Australian College of 
Theology Colleges, and for the 
international meeting of Jonathan 
Edwards Centers in 2019 at Yale. 

Pray for clarity, calmness  
and efficiency for staff in the 
Office of the Registrar amidst 
the busyness of complex and 
ever-growing administration 
requirements.

Pray for safety, wisdom and 
timeliness in the implementation  
of the building project and the  
final fundraising efforts.

Pray that the members of the  
Ridley Student Committee will be 
filled with wisdom, humility and 
grace as they embark on leading  
the student body in 2019.

Pray for students who have taken 
Marketplace Institute subjects in 
recent years, that God will continue 
to sustain and bless them in their 
daily work, and that the knowledge 
they acquired will bear fruit.

Pray for Ridley graduates being 
priested on November 24 and those 
being deaconed on February 9. 

Pray that Ridley staff will  
have wisdom, compassion  
and graciousness as they  
relate to students.

Pray that God will give the  
Ridley Board members wisdom  
from above, especially as they  
work on the Strategic Plan for  
the next five years.

Pray for librarians Harriet, Alison 
and Ruth working from an office 
over summer whilst the library 
building is closed.


